SCOTTISH ST. ANDREW'S SOCIETY of GREATER ST. LOUIS.

February Bulletin. 1975.

It is hard to realise that we are already into the second month of the year and have two of our major events behind us. I hope those of you who were at our Robert Burns Dinner-Dance, enjoyed the evening. It was a very happy successful event with the Jefferson providing us with another delicious dinner. I have had many comments from non-members who were there, congratulating us on the friendly, happy, big family atmosphere of the whole group. This is great and is something I hope we can maintain in our future.

Friday Feb. 7th will be our dance meeting at the Clayton

Federal Auditorium, Elm and Lockwood, at 8.p.m. It is always
a great night, do come. Friday Feb. 21st will be our regular
meeting at Eden Seminary Library Auditorium on Lockwood Ave.,
at 7.30 p.m. We will have a change of pace film to show.

It is a Walt Disney in colour with Richard Todd and Glynnis John
and is the story of Rob Roy, taken rather loosely from the
Sir Walter Scott novel. It will be a little longer than
usual, so we would like to start promptly at 7.30 p.m. There
will be a 50 cent charge per person owing to the extra charge of
this film.

There are several events in our near future calendar, our May picnic, a late Spring Charity Dance, our May-June flight to Britain, so do let us have a good turn out for our February meeting.

President.

Kill Stinat